
Happy Fall!    
Well that fall weather has finally arrived. Please make sure that 
your students have their coats and gloves ready! 


PTA has been busy planning some Halloween fun for the students. 
Halloween parties are scheduled for Friday, October 29th. Students 
may wear costumes on that day. Please remember no full face masks, 
weapons, props, or blood. Costumes need to be appropriate for school 
and please be sure your child is able to navigate their costume 
independently. 


If you have not please make sure that you have completed the 
annual student update for PowerSchool. The last email would have 
been titled “Returning Student Registration Email.” Thank you!  
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Office Reminder 
You must have your 
drivers license to 
pick up a student 
from the office or 
nurse.  

We are here to 
help!  
Mrs. Watson 
Principal Mrs. 
Pasquale Asst. 
Principal 

Don’t forget to 
join the PTA.  
longfellowpta01@g
mail.com 

MAIN OFFICE  
Phone: (440) 975-3720 

Secretaries: Mrs. 
Gabriel and Ms. 

Palermo 
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ATTENDANCE LINE  
If your child is sick 
please contact our 

attendance line before 
9am. 440-283-4086

2
OUR MISSION  

To increase student 
achievement by putting 

students first, quality 
instruction, and time on task
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School Newsletter 
News and Updates for Longfellow Families 

mailto:longfellowpta01@gmail.com
mailto:longfellowpta01@gmail.com


MIGHTY MUSTANGS 

Motivated 

In Control 


Good Manners

Honest 


Team Player 

You and I Matter !
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It’s Book Fair Time!  
Students will be able to go to the Book Fair 

during their media time this week. The Book 
Fair will also be open during conferences this 

Thursday. First 100 parents get a free tote! 

POSITIVE SHOUT OUTS! WAY TO BE MIGHTY! 

FALL CONFERENCES
Fall conferences will be held on October 
21st, 28th, and November 1st. Parents can 
choose to have a virtual or an in-person 
conference. Please reach out to your child's 
teacher to make sure you are scheduled. If 
you are coming for an in person conference, 
masks are required in the school. Also, 
please do your best to leave siblings at 
home. Thank you for your understanding 
with this matter. 



3

11 18 39 57 75 
6 25 37 55 77 

3 16 
21E 

CA5D 
21E 

D2//A5 
47 65 

5 30 34 54 74 

10 26 36 46 63 

 
HaOORZeeQ 

50/50 

FUida\ 
OcWRbeU 

26 
30 30 �N�IL 

 22

Join us for some 
family fun! PTA 

is hosting 
Halloween Bingo 

on Friday, 
October 22! 
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